
Dear Friends,

It has been a blessing to meet with Viki in our home on an almost weekly basis. 
Our last Bible study from Romans 3 was a special blessing, and God really 
impressed upon our hearts how amazing His grace really is toward a godless 
humanity. For the first time I think Viki was really moved by the contrast 
between mankind and a loving God. Please pray for her and her unsaved 
husband, Tibi, and son, Pepe. Viki wrote yesterday that she was meditating on 
the Great Commission command in Mark 16:15.

A few weeks ago we had the opportunity to minister at my friend Erwin 
Andrásik's church in Dunakeszi. It is always a blessing to fellowship with other 
churches and believers here, and I enjoy preaching in Hungarian, as well. They 
have had several older members pass away recently, including Erwin's mother, 
and they are going through a discouraging time right now. Please pray for 
them.

Last Friday we held another young adult meeting at a local community center. 
The young people had a great time, and I told the story (with pictures) about 
David Morse, the Indian missionary, and his pearl-diving friend. They listened 
very attentively, and I know God is speaking to them about the gospel. Bálint, 
Viki's friend, was there to help out as well, which was a blessing.

I have decided to step away from the teaching ministry at the elementary 
school for now. I think the Lord used it in the lives of the young people, but it 
was probably never going to be a long-term effective ministry. I am thankful for 
the opportunity, though, and I know I grew a lot in my personal life through it. 
Sarah will continue teaching English there once a week through the end of the 
school year.

Andrew continues to grow in his ability with Hungarian. We are really thankful 
for the ladies God has provided here to help him with that. Sarah also works 
with him at home during the week. Please pray that we can find a first-grade 
teacher at a typical school who would be willing to have him join her class this 
September. That would be very advantageous for him.

Thank you for your prayers!
Mike for the Fruehs
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6)   7) 

1) Youth activity (musical chairs)
2) Dress-up day at óvoda
3) Andrew enjoys music lessons with Daddy and school with Mommy in the 
afternoon (click to watch video)
4-6) Ministry in Dunakeszi
7) Visiting the Tropicarium in Budapest   
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